
The UGC Expert Committee - Visit 2017

The UGC Expert Committee visited our college on 20th and 21st July, 2017 to
evaluate the performance and academic attainments of Loyola College. The
committee visited DDU KAUSHAL Kendra - office and the laboratories. They
inquired about the various lab facilities and also appreciated the student’s works.

The department presented various awards, achievement and all the office
documents for the UGC scrutiny in the college library. The UGC Expert Committee
sincerely appreciated the staff members of the KAUSHAL Kendra for the effective
maintenance of all the certificates and office documents. The awards and certificates
were on display for the full week in the library. The committee members and officials
congratulated the staff members of the all departments of the college for their sincere
hard work and cooperation.
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